

Senior Living & Memory Care Communities

August 12, 2021

Dear Family and Friends,

As you are no doubt aware, numerous health facilities are facing the continuing challenges associated with Covid. Some of our residents and staff members have been diagnosed with Covid in the past few weeks. We have taken precautions to protect our residents and staff members including not allowing visitors in our building, as well as utilizing protective masks, gowns, gloves, and eyewear. In addition, we continue to communicate with the California Department of Social Services, California Department of Public Health, and the Butte County Health Department. Together, we review resident and staff health, note lab test results, and discuss best practices for infection control.

We envision being able to welcome you into the building again in the next few weeks. We will keep you informed as we receive further instruction. Until then, if you would like to visit with me, please call me at 530-712-1248, this number is my direct cell, if there is no answer please leave a message, I may be busy in the community but I will surely return your call.

Also our community number is 530-538-8200.

Thank you so much for your cooperation and understanding during this time.

Terry Brown RCFE

Jerry Morin